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Dear parents and carers
Drop-in sessions

Whilst we see lots of you on the front playground at the start and end of every
day, we don't always get to see parents/carers of our youngest children, or to
have a proper conversation at busy times!

Therefore, we will hold some drop-in sessions this week. These sessions are an
informal opportunity for us to discuss concerns, ideas you may have, or just
have a chat.

The sessions are:

Thursday 23 November 9am - 10am
Thursday 23 November 2pm - 3pm
Friday 24 November 9am - 10am

All sessions will be in the Wellbeing Centre.

We look forward to seeing lots of you there.

Kind regards

W&d/ lowe dow

Claire Bennett Louise Jones
Headteacher Associate Headteacher
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